
 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your interest in sending your child to camp.  We feel strongly that every child should have 

an opportunity to attend camp – this was our motivation for creating Camp Koyquin.  Through Camp 

Koyquin, we are able to remove many barriers, such as capacity, distance of facility, and limited activity 

options.  We strive to keep camp affordable for all families, but understand that some may need 

assistance.  Please take a look at the information below to determine if you will utilize the program.   

How our financial assistance program works… 

Assistance is funded by donations from camp staff, solicited members of the CLC, or by donations from 

groups such as the Arise and Shine (20’s/30’s) and the Women’s Retreat.  Limited funds are available each 

year.  Once applications have been received, the available funds are distributed among the applicants.   

There is no determination based on financial need, so it is important that your request is valid.  If you 

apply for an unnecessary assistance, you will be receiving funds that someone else can no longer utilize.  

Before determining if you should apply for assistance to collect the needed tuition, please work through 

the following checklist: 

 I have asked my child to contribute to his/her camp tuition. 

 I or another relative could give his/her tuition as a birthday or Christmas gift. 

 I have contacted grandparents, other relatives, or friends asking them for assistance. 

 I have organized a fundraiser with the parents and kids in my congregation to allow all of the 

children in our congregation to attend camp at a reduced rate. 

 

If you have determined that you would like to apply for assistance, follow these steps. 

1.  Register your child for camp. 

2. Print and complete the Financial Assistance Application and have it postmarked no later than 

4/26/14 

 

You will be notified via email of your approval and the amount between 5/1/14-5/5/14 



 

Thank you for prioritizing camp for your child! 

 

Tom and Jessica 

Directors, Camp Koyquin 

CAMP KOYQUIN FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE APPLICATION FORM 

 

Parents Contact Information: 

 

Names:__________________________________  Home Congregation:___________________________ 

 

Home Phone:_____________________________  Cell Phone:___________________________________ 

 

Email Address:_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Statement of Necessity: 

 

Please state briefly the circumstances that make assistance necessary: ___________________________ 

 

                                  

 

Campers in our Family: 

         Circle the years of attendance: 

Name #1: _________________ Attended Camp Koyquin or Youth Camp at ILC: 07 08 09 10 11 12 13 

Name #2: _________________ Attended Camp Koyquin or Youth Camp at ILC: 07 08 09 10 11 12 13 

Name #3: _________________ Attended Camp Koyquin or Youth Camp at ILC: 07 08 09 10 11 12 13 



Name #4: _________________ Attended Camp Koyquin, or Youth Camp at ILC: 07 08 09 10 11 12 13 

Name #5: _________________ Attended Camp Koyquin or Youth Camp at ILC: 07 08 09 10 11 12 13  

Name #6: _________________ Attended Camp Koyquin or Youth Camp at ILC: 07 08 09 10 11 12 13 

 

Assistance Requested: 

 

In order for our child(ren) to attend Camp Koyquin, our family will need assistance in the amount of 

$________________ (flat rate). 

 

 

Please complete and mail to the following address no later than April 26th, 2014: 

Jessica Ohlmann 

6901 West 84th Street Apt. #254 

Bloomington, MN 55438 

 

 


